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Institute for Sustainable Energy and the Environment (ISEE) News (Cont.) 

Upcoming Events 

Fall 2014 Commencement will be December 12th at 4PM.  Environmental Engineering students graduating are: Theresa Perez, BS, and MS 

Students: Fayruj Ahmed,  Isha Chaware, Tanviben Desai, Shrey Kankaria, Nithesh Kattekola, Sheena Neizer, Aiyswarya Parthasarathy, 

Aditya Shah, and Wei Yang.                        

                                                                                 Congratulations Graduates!! 

  

Go Javelina’s !!!! 

ISEE hosted 100 high school, junior high and elementary students from Los Fresnos ISD and Edcouch-Elsa ISD during the 6th Annual 

Javelina Homecoming event on October 18, 2014.  Activities were hosted by the LRGV Javelina Engineers Alumni Association, the 

Stormwater Task Force and Environmental Engineering.  

In October the ISEE staff submitted eight water related projects to the NOAA RESTORE Program for funding.  ISEE also delivered three 

additional GIS Short Courses in Weslaco, TX. 

A warm welcome to three new employees who joined the ISEE Staff Team:  

      Jose Figueroa, Brownsville, TX, B.S. Environmental Science, University-Texas at Brownsville.  GIS Instructor 

      Stephen Bookout, Harlingen, TX, B.S. Spatial Science from Texas A&M University.  GIS Instructor 

      Joaquin Martinez, Weslaco, TX, B.S. Computer & Informational Techn.,South Texas College, Weslaco, TX.  Technology Coordinator I  

Staff, Members and Students will be attending the 4th Annual LRGV TPDES Stormwater Task Force Christmas Meeting set for December 10, 

2014 in Weslaco, TX.. 

Happy Holidays from the Institute for Sustainable Energy and the Environment!! 

Eagle Ford Center for Research, Education and Outreach (EFCREO) 

The EFCREO gives a warm welcome to Dr. Jessica Schnupp as their Research Scientist for the Center.  Dr. Schnupp graduated with her 

Ph.D. from Environmental Engineering, TAMU-K in May 2014.  Dr. Schnupp and her husband was recently blessed with a daughter, 

Susanna. 

The EFCREO held its 4th Shale Oil and Gas Development Workshop on Management of Water Resources, Air Resources and Oilfield 

Waste at the TAMU-SA Brooks City Base Campus in San Antonio, TX on November 18, 2014.   The workshop aimed to align technical 

services and resources to support an efficient sustainable Eagle Ford Shale development.  Community leaders, academia and industry 

representatives increased their knowledge of important issues and potential solutions being developed to better manage our water, air and oil 


